
 

 

Autumn 1 Week 5 Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a bustling week we've had at Newall Green Primary School! It's been wonderful to see our pupils engaging in a 

variety of activities and making strides in their learning journey. 

Our Year 4 pupils had an exciting outing to the library this week. These visits are invaluable in nurturing a love for 

reading and expanding our pupils' horizons. It's always a joy to see their enthusiasm for books and the wealth of 

knowledge they bring back to the classroom. 

In our ongoing efforts to support all our pupils, we've conducted an Attendance Sweep. This involved staff members 

reaching out to families of absent children. We believe that every day in school counts, and we're committed to working 

alongside you to ensure the best possible attendance for all our pupils. 

Whole school attendance for this week was 92.4% and still remains a big focus for us. Please remember that school is 

the best place for your child’s education and wellbeing, and often with minor ailments like headaches and colds they 

are much happier in school with their friends. 

A big well done to our attendance winners this week: 

1MD 96.3% 
4AG 96.3% 
6JM 96% 
 
As a reward for their commitment, these classes will enjoy some extra break time. Well done to all our pupils for their 

dedication to learning! 

The spirit of healthy competition is alive and well at Newall Green. This week, our house point system saw some fierce 

but friendly rivalry. I'm delighted to announce that House Frank emerged victorious with an astounding 1,902 house 

points! Congratulations to all the pupils in House Frank for their hard work and team spirit. 

As we look ahead, I'd like to remind you about our upcoming Parents' Evening on Wednesday, 16th October 2024. 

We've embraced technology to make the booking process more convenient for you. Our School Spider system is now 

live, allowing you to book your slots easily. This is an excellent opportunity to discuss your child's progress and 

strengthen our home-school partnership. 

Year 1 and 2 are invited to the Autumn craft evening, please see the attached flyer for further information. Tickets are 

available from the office. 

These moments of celebration, learning, and collaboration are what make our school community so special. Whether 

it's a trip to the library, achieving full attendance, or participating in our house point system, each activity contributes to 

the vibrant tapestry of life at Newall Green Primary School. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. Together, we're creating an environment where every child can 

thrive and reach their full potential. I look forward to seeing many of you at Parents' Evening and continuing our shared 

journey in nurturing the bright minds of tomorrow. 

Sarah Rudd 

Executive Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


